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27 June 2024 

 
Senator Karen Grogan  
Chair  
Environment and Communications Legislation Committee  
Parliament House  
CANBERRA ACT 2600 

 

Dear Senator  
  
I refer to my appearance as the eSafety Commissioner before the Environment and 
Communications Legislation Committee at the 2024-25 Senate Estimates hearing on 
Thursday 30 May 2024.  
  
During the hearing, following an enquiry from Senator Cadell, I referred to an online 
compilation video containing images from the Bondi stabbing, the Wakeley stabbing, and the 
death of two Victorian police officers. On further review of the record, I am writing to advise 
you that footage of the Wakeley stabbing was not included in this video and I wish to correct 
the evidence as such.  
  
The exchange can be found on page 69 of the Hansard for the forementioned Committee 
hearing. I would be grateful if you could please correct this for the information of the 
Committee. 
 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Julie Inman Grant 

eSafety Commissioner 

 

 

 




